***REVISED***CAMERON LUNCH GUIDELINES***REVISED***

WE ASK THAT YOU CONTINUE TO FOLLOW THESE GUIDELINES...

e ONE adult per student. Brin% strollers for toddlers and young children. They must sit on

your Lap if a stroller is not available.

® You must présent a valid I.D. at the counter. If an I.D. is not presented, entry to the
cafeteria will not be allowed.

® Adults may not bring or eat lunch with their student’s friends.
e Students will follow their scheduled lunch time. Students must leave the cafeteria with his/her
teacher and go back to class.

® If you choose to take your student home, it will be counted as a leave early and will affect the
student’'s attendance and the renewal of their contract for next school year.

* This is not the time for parent/teacher conferences. Teachers are responsible for moniforing
students. If you need a parent-teacher conference, message your student's teacher or call the
office at 456-1059.

e the monthly newsletter From the Princial's Desk will have the weeks that the cafeteria will be
opeén.

* If these guidelines are not followed, you will not be allowed to come and eat with your student .



